
Wednesday 25th September 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are excited to inform you that we are planning a trip for the children to take part in a Prehistory Experience

at The Hull & East Riding Museum on Thursday 10
th
October 2024. During this visit the children will take part

in an adult-led workshop, become historians and continue to build on their knowledge of Prehistoric Britain. The

pupils will explore what life was like through the ages and come face-to-face with a life-size woolly mammoth.

The trip will take place during normal school hours, so please ensure that they arrive promptly at school as we

will be unable to wait for late arrivals.

Children must wear their school uniform and sensible footwear as normal. They will also need to bring a packed

lunch and a bottle of water. If your child is entitled to free school meals (FSM), a packed lunch will be provided

by the school but if you prefer you can send your child with their own packed lunch.

This trip is subsidised by the school and our museum membership, but we would be grateful if you contributed

£4.50 towards the cost of the visit, which can be paid via Arbor. Please ask the school office if you need

further guidance on how to pay.

This is a fantastic learning opportunity for the children and we thank you for your continued support. Please do

not hesitate to speak to a member of staff if you have any queries.

Kind regards,

Miss Bristow, Miss Collins, Mrs Parkinson & Miss Rose

Year 3 Teachers


